Miscellaneous

AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment

The Agency for Health Care Administration is revising the public notice published June 30, 2023, in Vol. 49 No. 127 of the Florida Administrative Register regarding an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan for the services outlined in the Intermediate Care Facility Reimbursement. This amendment to the State Plan will have a federal fiscal impact with an expected increase of $5,774,877 for federal fiscal year (FFY) 2022-23 and $17,324,630 for FFY 2023-2024. The effective date for this amendment will remain July 1, 2023.

Interested parties may contact the following staff for further information: Shanise Jackson, Bureau of Medicaid Policy, located at 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 23, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407; by telephone at: (850)412-4220 or by e-mail at: Shanise.Jackson@ahca.myflorida.com.
